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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 21, 2021
TO: John Nachbar, City Manager
FROM: Samantha Blackshire, Transit Operations Manager

SUBJECT: Recognition of 2020 Operator of the Year — Christopher Meeks
cC: Rolando Cruz, Chief Transportation Officer

The Transit Operations Division of the Transportation Department has awarded the Earl Barr
Culver CityBus Operator of the Year Award for the past 28 years. This award is given to those
Operators that have been in full compliance with all City of Culver City, Transportation
Department and Transit Operations Division rules and regulations. These individuals have
operated their bus safely (not having any accidents or incidents); arrived to work on-time and on
a regular basis; and not received any form of discipline for a one-year period. On June 15, 2021
this award was presented to Bus Operator Christopher Meeks.

Operator Meeks has set a high standard for himself and he is an example for other operators to
follow. He is an asset to Culver CityBus and the City of Culver City. Therefore, | believe he should
be rewarded under Rule 15 Employee Recognition and Incentive Program for Outstanding Job
Performance in the Culver City Civil Service Rules by granting him two (2} days off and $300.

Approved By:

-~/ " i September 22, 2021
John Nachbar, City Manager Date




